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What a great time in Salt Lake City, UT for the Western Conference. It was wonderful 

to spend time 

with our brothers and Sisters in this Conference. Congratulations to our own Jessie 

Stober the incoming 

President for Western Conference. Congratulations to Sonya Sallee she was elected to 

another year as 

Western Conference Treasurer. Finally, congratulations Debbie Little appointed as 

Assistant Guard and 

Valorie Wrinkle appointed as Secretary. If you get an opportunity, please try to attend 

this Conference it 

is very interesting to hear what our Sister Auxiliaries in other States are doing. 

Wishing each and 

everyone a Blessed Thanksgiving. And to those that are hunting best of luck to you in 

filling your 

freezer. Be safe everyone winter is just around the corner.  

  

 


